
Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 
     

Business Alert 

 

Robberies 
Food Delivery Drivers 

 
 
About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to food delivery drivers of the 010th District of an increase in 
robbery related incidents during the month of July.  In these incidents, male black 
offender(s) armed with a handgun or knife approach food delivery drivers and 
demand property. These incidents have occurred in the late afternoon and evening 
hours of the day in the general geographical locations listed below: 
 
Incident times and locations: 
1300 Block of South Keeler Avenue on July 27, 2015 at 11:40 p.m. 
1300 Block of South Keeler Avenue on July 27, 2015 at 11:44 p.m.. 
1300 Block of South Keeler Avenue on July 27, 2015 at 12:29 a.m. 
1300 Block of South Keeler Avenue on July 27, 2015 at 2:30 a.m. 
 
About the Offender(s): 
 
Offender(s) described as 5'2-5'11, 18-25 years of age, 100-130 lbs, brown eyes, 
black hair, one offender with dreadlocks. 
 
What you can do:  
 

• Be aware of your surroundings 

• Report suspicious activity immediately 

• Keep doors and windows secured 

• If video surveillance is available, save and make a copy of the incident for 
investigating detectives. 

• If you are a victim do not touch anything, call police immediately 

• If approached by a witness to the incident, request contact information  
 

 
If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 

(312) 747-8382 
HY-347596, HY349042, HY351754, HY358581 

(Reference: PATTERN # P15-1-172) 
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